
Voters’ Meeting Information
A Voters’ Meeting will be held immediately after 
the Sunday service this morning, September 15. 
We will conduct a short regular business meeting, 
followed by an election for our next pastor. In 
the business meeting, we’ll review financials, 
introduce the annual Time & Talents survey, 
and seek volunteers for Constitution & Bylaws 
revisions. Information about pastor candidates 
was distributed by email on August 28, and full 
information is available in the church office. We 
need at least 20 members present to conduct the 
election.
—Luke Jacobus, Church Council President

Call Committee Update
	 Fellow members: a Voter’s Meeting is scheduled 
for Sunday, September 15 after the worship 
service (and snacks). At this meeting, the call 
committee will present three men as candidates 
for the position of sole pastor at Faith. Check 
your email for a letter from Congregational 
President Luke Jacobus, call committee summaries 
of the 3 candidates, and links to recent worship 
services held by each candidate. Hard copies of 
the summaries are available to take in the narthex. 
Names of the men being considered should 
be held in confidence. The full Self Evaluation 
Tool for each candidate is available to view in 
the church office (these documents must not 
leave the building). If you have any questions at 
all on the process or the candidates, please feel 
comfortable to reach out to Tom Rafferty or any 
call committee member. Please continue to pray 
for our congregation, the three candidates, and a 
God pleasing outcome for our endeavors.
	 The call committee appreciates your continuing 
prayers and support.
—Susan Waltz, Regina Allman, Judy Clipp, Allegra 
Carmickle, Dana Vogt, Karl Radtke, and Tom Rafferty

Non-perishable Food Items Needed
Both Love Chapel and the Salvation Army food 
pantry are seeing a greater demand for non-
perishable food items. There is a bin in the foyer 
for donations, or you can drop off items at Regina 
Allman’s home, 2629 17th Street. Thank you for 
your giving spirit and helping those in need!
—Mercy Ministry

PRAYERS REQUESTED
I urge that supplications, prayers, intercessions, 

and thanksgivings be made for all people.  
—1 Timothy 2:1
Amy W. (Weddle)

Bill Schnackel
David T. & family (Buchanan)

Diane O’Connor
Don Ward

Emmylou Wischmeier
Frank R. (Radkte)

Gale B. (Radtke)
Jan Finke

Janeen Blomenberg
Juan & Pam F. (Shanks)
Kathleen K. (Carmickle)

Kenny H. (Buchanan)
Kilah D. (Driver)
Matt B. (White)
Max J. (Jacobus)
Max (O’Connor)

Melody D. (Clipp)
Michael Cart

Nina S. (Henry)
Rick T. (Clipp)

Rob K. and family (Shanks)
Robin A. & family (Buchanan)

Shawn E. (Clipp)
Shirley V. (Henry)
Tony S. (Gommel)

Yvonne Hotz
Michael & Danielle Smith (Missionaries)  

Tiffany Smith (Missionary)
Requests for prayers may be sent to  

the church at office@faithontheweb.
org or by phone 812/342-3587.

Life @ Faith

PREPARE FOR WORSHIP SUNDAY
Sept 22—Jeremaih 11:18-20 

 Psalm 54 (antiphon: vs. 4) 
James 3:13—4:10 

Mark 9:30-37
Sunday School-The Prodigal Son

M T W R F S Su
6p Women’s Book 
Study

  
Charles Carmickle 
Debbi White 
John Wischmeier, Jr.

  
Reese Moore 
Phil Voss

 

Dustin & Sarah Newland

 

Travis & Courtney Grace 	   
Zane Wischmeier

9a Private Event 9a Divine Worship
1015a Snacks
1030a Adult Bible 
Study & Sunday 
School 
  
Cora Clipp 
Laurel Weddle
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September 15, 2024
The 17th Sunday after Pentecost

9a Service of Holy Communion
1015Snacks

1030a Voters’ Meeting Voters’ Meeting today, Sept 15, 2024 | 1030a

Choir Rehearsal
Choir will meet on Wednesdays at 7p. Come 
and join us, as we prepare music for Sunday 
worship. All are welcome!
—Susan Waltz

Altar Guild Sign-up Sheet
The new church calendar year begins in 
October. We still need people to serve on Altar 
Guild in October, November and December, 
as well as some other openings for next year. 
Check and see if you could fill one of those 
spots. If you are interested in serving, there is a 
sign-up form under the TV in the narthex. If 
you have any questions, see Debbie Phillips.
—Debbie Phillips

Brown County Weekend  
Backpack Program
The Brown County Weekend Backpack 
program continues through the school year. We 
will be collecting individual cups of applesauce 
again this year. There will be a bin in the foyer 
for donations, or you can drop off items at 
Regina Allman’s home, 2629 17th Street. Thank 
you for your giving spirit and helping those in 
need!
—Mercy Ministry

Preschool News
We had another great week in Preschool. The 
students learned about the letters P and M. 
They used playdough to shape these letters, 
traced on activity sheets and named objects 
that begin with these letters. We read the books 
Polka Dots for Poppy and Five Little Monkeys. 
We continue to learn about object and color 
patterns specifically with apples for the fall. The 
kids enjoyed hearing Pastor Erkkinen speak 
about the story of Noah and the ark. They also 
enjoyed having the firefighters visit and learn 
about fire safety, fire equipment and seeing the 
firetruck!  
—Sarah Dill, Pre-K Teacher

Choir Chimes
Choir Chime Rehearsals are the Saturday before 
the Sunday that we play at 930a. Rehearsals will 
be on these dates: Sept 28 | Oct 26 | Nov 23 | 
Dec 28 | Jan 25 | Feb 22 | Mar 29 | Apr 26
—Christina Runge
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th Sundays Elder Greeter Organ Usher Acolyte Lector Sound Snacks

Sept 15 Bob J Burlew Cathy B. Logan K., Jim C. Needed Drebus Terry B. Needed

Sept 22 Karl R. Crawford Doreen S. Jon H., Mike W., 
Gene W. Needed Jon H. Darcy H. Needed

Sept 29 Mike M. Regina A., Susan 
W. Doreen S. Volunteers Needed Alayna J. Bill S. Pitch-in Meal

Altar Guild September—Dana & Lori V.

Building Loan Update

Thank you for your support of the Faith on the Move 
captial campaign for the building expansion project.Until 
August of 2024 , we are in an interest only  
payment phase. 
 Our monthly interest payment comes from general fund 
offerings and changes each month. Any additional gifts go 
directly to the loan balance, thus reducing each month’s 
interest payment.  
 Please consider making regular gifts to 
help pay off this loan more quickly. We will 
update these numbers each month to help 
us track our progress.

	 Loan Balance	 Interest Payment 
At end of Nov	 $320,266. 	 $1,025.
At end of Dec	 $314,001. 	 $991.
At end of Jan	 $271,199. 	 $949.
At end of Feb	 $264,899. 	 $821.
At end of Mar	 $259,999. 	 $800.
At end of Apr	 $246,899. 	 $760.
At end of May	 $241,323. 	 $765.
At end of June	 $234,903. 	 $730.
At end of July	 $166,562. 	 $711.
At end of Aug	 $150,286. 		  $929. 

And Jesus said to him, “‘If you can’! All things are possible for one who believes.” Immediately the father of the child cried out and said, “I believe; 
help my unbelief!” —Mark 9

Clarity Thank You
Dearest Faith Members,
What an absolute joy it is to be 
in connection with you through 
Clarity.  Your generous gifts to our 
centers make a HUGE impact 
with our clients.  Thank you so very 
much.  We appreciate your heart 
to serve your community and we 
love that we get to represent Christ 
alongside you. Thank you from the 
bottom of our hearts for choosing 
to make a difference!!
—Angie Burton, Sr. Director of Client 
Services


